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From: BoardSec
Sent: January 5, 2017 5:09 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Cap & Trade Tax

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
From: john.marcinov john.marcinov   
Sent: January 5, 2017 4:18 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Fwd: Cap & Trade Tax 
 

We called your office on 1/5/2017. Our file #EB-2016-0300. We are extremely upset with your decision to hide 
this added tax under 'delivery charge'. This does not reflect well on you and the Ontario Government. It 
suggests a very dishonest way to out maneuver the consumers' intelligence. For the sake of transparency,ethical 
obligation and responsibility, you must show this charge as a separate item, on all fuel bills. Would you please 
listen to logic & common sense. Ontario voters will not forgive you. Thanks, john marcinov. 

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: "john.marcinov john.marcinov"  
To: The Ottawa Sun <ottsun.oped@sunmedia.ca> 
Date: January 5, 2017 at 3:43 PM 
Subject: Cap & Trade Tax 

We have been informed by Enbridge Gas that the new Cap/Trade/Carbon Tax will not be shown 
on our bills. Rather, this illegal tax will be hidden under "delivery charge'. This is not a very 
transparent way for the Ontario Government and the Ontario Energy Board to inflict 
another cost on consumers. For the sake of Clarity, Honesty and Responsible Business Values, 
this is not acceptable. It hints of collusion and another cover up by government. This tax must be 
shown separately on all electricity, fuel, transportation of goods, travel, goods & 
services, receipts & invoices. Along with the current  PST/GST charge. Not showing this hidden 
tax, is an attempt to further confuse the Ontario tax payers, and to make the charge more 
palatable to the unsuspecting Ontario voters. John Marcinov,  

 
  




